
Letter from Andrea Coscelli
acknowledging request from the
Secretary of State for Health and
Social Care to look into PCR travel
tests
The CMA has published a brief response to the letter from the Secretary of
State for Health and Social Care, the Right Honourable Sajid Javid MP, asking
the CMA to look into issues in connection with PCR travel tests.
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